
Four new volunteers were sworn in after our winter training sessions! 
We are excited to welcome Nicole Washer, Megan Coxwell, Julie Pierce, and 

Beth Bozeman to the CASA Family !

Alan Yauck     3/2
Emily Hatchett   3/4

Chester Proctor  3/12
Lainie Jenkins  3/13
Mary Thomas  3/20
Megan Coxwell  3/31

Happy CASA-versary!Happy CASA-versary!

Spring Fundraisers were a SUCCESS!!!
Our three Spring Fundraisers, “Green Up Dublin for St. Patrick’s Day,”  “You’ve Been Shamrocked,” and “You’ve Been

Yumion’d, Toombs County,” put CASA front and center during the two most popular festivals of our area, the St.

Patrick’s Festival in Laurens County and the Vidalia Onion Festival in Toombs County.  Green bows and our fancy

leprechaun flamingos dressed up Dublin and the surrounding areas and got everyone into the St. Patrick’s spirit. At the

beginning of April, our Yumions began sprouting all over Vidalia and Lyons, signaling that the Sweet Onion Festival was

on its way. Over $3,000 was raised in the Middle Circuit with the Yumion fundraiser and over $   was raised in the

Dublin Circuit with the bows and flamingos. As always, the money raised in our fundraisers goes right back into the

advocacy and support of the foster children of our areas. 

 Many thanks to the volunteers and staff who made these fundraisers such a success! 
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Winter training is complete!  

To learn more about becoming a CASA Volunteer, 
please contact Jennifer Staples at jenstaples@tlcchildrensservices.org.

Emily Hatchett  3/2/2020
Tammie Willis  3/11/2020
Thomas Cobb  3/16/2022

Visit Our Website Donate Become a Volunteer

https://tlcchildrensservices.org

Amber McArthur   4/2
Allie Fernandez  4/16

Katie Moore  4/21
Camryn Jones  4/26

Marie Townsend  4/27
Andrea Craft  4/29

Sherida Habersham 3/16/2022
Wendy Spires  3/17/2022
Carolyn Parr  4/19/2023

We want to give a special thanks to the Citizens of Georgia Power for choosing TLC

Children’s Services as the recipient of their Earth Day 2024 project. Georgia Power

employees and supporters spent the day planting flowers and beautifying the yards at

our Dublin office, helping make the grounds an even better place for the children and

families we serve. 

Thanks again for your hard work and generous spirit!

EARTH DAY 2024 
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